
Greetings all: 
 

Due to the CoronaVirus (COVID-19) outbreak, the Diocese of San Diego has 

made the following decisions regarding parish activities: 

 

1. As of Monday, March 16, no public Masses (Sunday or weekday) will be 

offered, indefinitely; 

2. Bishop McElroy has dispensed our Sunday obligation, until further   

notice; 

3. The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be offered by appointment only; 

4. Lenten Communal Penance Services have been cancelled; 

5. Schools and religious education classes are suspended until further   

notice; 

6. Mass will be available online via the Diocese website. 

 

Pertaining to Mission San Diego, we will follow our regular Mass schedule this 

weekend, March 14/15. While we will not be offering daily masses, the Mission 

Church will remain open daily for individual prayer,  7:00am – 7:00pm, via 

the courtyard door. 

 

We encourage private prayer and devotion during this critical time, either 

here or at home. It is our faith and belief that when we are unable to physically 

receive Communion we can spiritually receive the Eucharistic Presence of our 

Lord. Many saints throughout the history of our Church have made this 

prayer frequently; 

   

 My Jesus, 

  I believe that You are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. 

  I love You above all things, and I desire to receive You into my soul. 

  Since I cannot at this moment  receive You sacramentally, 

  Come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace You as if  

 You were already there and unite myself wholly to You.  

 Never permit me to be separated from You.   Amen. 

 

We thank you for your spirit of cooperation and support.  Bishop McElroy's  

message to all the Catholic faithful of San Diego follows this message. Let us 

pray for one another, the Church  and the safety and well-being of all. 

 

God bless and keep you! 

    Fr. Peter 

A Message from our Pastor, Fr. Peter M. Escalante 







DIOCESE OF SAN DIEGO 

Questions and Answers about Mass, Sacraments and Private Masses 

 
1. What is the policy on the Sacrament of Reconciliation? 

All Communal Reconciliation Services should be canceled because they 

involve significant crowds. The Individual celebration of the Sacrament 

should continue, and even be expanded to reflect the spiritual anxieties people 

are feeling at this time. 

 
2. Can weddings be celebrated publicly and include a Nuptial Mass? Yes. 

Such events rarely exceed two hundred fifty people and the stress of canceling 

would be enormous for couples and their families. 

 
3. Are funerals permitted? 

Yes, the celebration of funerals should follow the norms which you 

ordinarily used in your parish. It is particularly important to console the 

bereaved at this moment. 

 
4. Can already scheduled Quienceñeras be Celebrated? 

Yes. Crowds for the Mass rarely reach two hundred fifty people, and thus can 

be accommodated within the public health provisions necessary in these days. 
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